
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Waldon Telecom  
Phoenix House 
Pyrford Road 
West Blyfleet 
KT14 6RA  

Application ref: 2018/3280/P 
Contact: John Diver 
Tel: 020 7974 6368 
Date: 13 November 2018 

  
Telephone: 020 7974 OfficerPhone 

 

 ApplicationNumber  

 

 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)  
Prior Approval Required - Approval Given 
 
Address:  
Greater London House 
Hampstead Road 
London 
NW1 7QX 
 
Proposal: 
Removal of 7 x existing antennas and replacement with 9 x new antennas, installation of 1 
x 600mm dish, removal of 7 x existing cabinets and replacement with 5x cabinets and 
ancillary works.  
 
Drawing Nos: 100B, 101B, 200B, 201B, 300B, 301B; Covering Letter dated 05/07/18 
prepared by Waldon Telecom, Application checklist and technical justification report 
prepared by Waldon Telecom, Declaration of ICNIRP compliance report (dated 
03/07/18), Statutory Planning Notice (dated 25/06/18) prepared by Waldon Telecom, 
General Background for telecommunications development report, Health and mobile 
phone base stations report 
 
The Council has considered your application for prior approval of siting and appearance in 
respect of the telecommunications equipment described above and hereby determines 
that prior approval is required and gives approval. 
 
  

Informative(s): 
 

1  You are reminded of the need to ensure that the apparatus shall be removed 
as soon as reasonably practicable when no longer required, in accordance with 
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2 

 

Part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town & Country Planning (General Permitted 
Development) Order 2015 (as amended).  
 

 
In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a 
positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning 
Policy Framework 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


